
30 th Road safety week awareness 2019 

The NSS UNIT Of Aarupadai Veedu institute of technology and   Mamallapuram Traffic Police 

has jointly conducted  Road safety  Helmet awareness programme  on 15.02.2019 at 

Mamallapuram , ECR  . The Road safety Awareness programme was inaugurated by Mr Suburai 

,DSP Kancheepuram District . Mr Ravikumar, Inspector Mamallapuram & , Mr Karthikeyan 

Traffic Police Inspector delivered the Awareness  to our NSS Volunters.  More than Hundreds of 

Volunteers has participated in the events.       

                        

 

   


